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Dear Parents, 

        

With everything that is happening next week I thought it would be a good idea to ensure everyone is 

clear about arrangements. 

 

The Nativity: 

The Nativity performance is at 6.00pm on Tuesday 13
th
 December in the village hall. 

There is a dress rehearsal on Tuesday 13
th
 December which starts at 2pm which parents are more 

than welcome to come to if they can’t make the 6pm performance. This is however our one and only 

dress rehearsal so please bare with us.  

 

For the 6pm performance, please drop your children at school for 5.30pm which will give us enough 

time to get them changed and walk them round to the village hall. 

Once the Nativity has ended (there will be an opportunity to take photographs of the children) the staff 

will take the children back to school to get changed. Parents can then collect them from school. The 

Nativity is approximately 35mins. 

 

If your child is in Dragonflies we will keep through from 5.15 to 5.30pm. 

 

Christmas Lunch/Party day: 

On Thursday 15
th
 December the children will be having their Christmas lunch. Those children having 

hot meals will have a Christmas dinner and those having packed lunch are more than welcome to 

bring in some party food as part of their packed lunch. Some of the Friends of Witchampton have 

volunteered to help in the hall which is fabulous – thank you. 

 

In the afternoon, the children will go to the village hall for party games with the teachers and this is 

where Father Christmas will visit. The children will be back in school for you to collect at the normal 

times. 

 

Christingle: 

This is in the church and will start at 2pm; parents are very welcome to join us. After the service the 

children will return to school to collect their belongings. Parents are welcome to collect their children 

when they are ready. 

 

If you have any queries please don’t hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher, Mrs Middlebrook or 

myself. 

 

We have a very exciting week ahead next week and I look forward to seeing you all, 

 

Mrs Bolton 

Head of School 


